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Subcommittee on Peak Tramway (Safety) (Amendment) Regulation 2018 and  

Peak Tramway Ordinance (Amendment of Section 3(3)) Notice 2018 
 

Follow-up to the second meeting on 12 November 2018 
 
 

The Administration was requested to provide the following information: 
 

(a) statistics on the waiting time for the peak tramway service at the 
Upper Terminus before and after the completion of the Peak 
Tramways Company Limited ("PTC")'s upgrading plan, including the 
results of the consultancy study on waiting time commissioned by 
PTC; and 

 
(b) interim measures to be taken to improve the queuing and waiting 

arrangements at the Upper Terminus before the completion of PTC's 
upgrading plan; and 

 
(c) whether the Administration has consulted relevant departments, such 

as the Transport Department and the Electrical and Mechanical 
Services Department, on the proposed increase in tramcar capacity 
and PTC's upgrading plan, including the interface with other means 
of transport at the upgraded termini.  If yes, the details; if no, the 
reasons. 
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